DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

WALTER REED ARMY MEDICAL CENTER

WALTER REED HEALTH CARE SYSTEM
WASHINGTON DC 20307-5001

REPLY TO
x o January 5, 2012

Health Physics Office

Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I
Medical Licensing Division

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406-1415

Dear Sir or Madam:

Walter Reed Army Medical Center uses radioactive material authorized by U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC) Byproduct Material License number 08-01738-02 with an
expiration date of April 30, 2015.

Please process this request to change the WRAMC mailing address to the new mailing
address noted below;

iAP World Services-WRAMC

ATTN: Randy Treiber, Caretaker Office

FOR: COL Taylor / LTC Francis Fota, Radiation Safety Officer
PO Box 55413

Washington, DC 20040

I am forwarding a copy of this letter with enclosures to the US Army Medical Command
Proponency Office for Preventive Medicine in San Antonio, Texas and the US Army Public
Health Command in Aberdeen Proving Ground, Maryland for their information and archiving.

For additional information, please contact LTC Francis Fota, Chief, Radiation
Safety/RSO at (571) 231-4029 or the undersigned COL Casmere H. Taylor, ITF-CAPMED,
Radiation Consultant at (301) 400-2539.

Sincerely,
C G'Wu‘—_‘w ‘ Qu /d/\/
Casmere H. Taylor
Colonel, US Army (
JTF-CAPMED, Radiation Consu



